
  

Merry Christmas! from your PTF 
President                                       
Thank you for your support in making the 
Kala Kokua Fundraiser,  a huge success 
again this year! Our profit for the school was 
$9,665! We will be announcing the top 
sellers and presenting their prizes in chapel 
on Friday, December 8, 2017. We appreciate 
all of your hard work and dedication. From 
last years funds, we just purchased royal 
blue bleachers in the canopy for our families 

and students to use 
during CA’s   
   
   
  

 

JOIN THE TEAM! 
Attention Parents, 
We would love for 

you to join our team 
and volunteer in 

any capacity! 

                              
Student 

Appreciation Lunch 

 

 

 
 

Thank you 
Volunteers! 

 

 

PTF MEETING 
Monday               

December 4, 2017    
@5:30 in room 102 

 

 

CHRISTMAS BREAK 
December 21, 2017 

through 
January 8, 2018 
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CHAPEL 
Top Sellers will be 

Announced!   
December 8, 2017 

CHRISTIAN ACADEMY                                                                                 December 2017    

PTF NEWSLETTER 
When they saw the star, they rejoiced exceedingly with great joy. Matthew 2:10 
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Merry Christmas! From your PTF President                                        
Thank you for your support in making the Kala Kokua Fundraiser a huge 
success again this year! Our profit for the school was $9,665! We will be 
announcing the top sellers and presenting their prizes in chapel on Friday, 
December 8, 2017. We appreciate all of your hard work and dedication. 
We just purchased the royal blue bleachers in the canopy from last year’s 
funds for our families and students to use during CA’s sporting events. We 
had a great time serving the students at the Student Appreciation 
Luncheon.  I believe they really enjoyed the Taco Bar. Also, Thank You to 
all the Volunteers that made the event a success. 
 

Merry	Christmas	&	Happy	New	Year!	
Candace Olney   PTF President 


